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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778

President : M. L. Setiya
General Secretary : T. K. Chakraborty




Cir No : 15/2016                                                                             Date : 16th May  2016      

To

All Divisional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,

Re: Letter to Shri S Srivastava, ED (P), LIC of India.

We reproduce below our letter dated 16th May 2016 addressed to Shri S Srivastava, 
ED(P), LIC of India.

With greetings.






                                                             Comradely yours.
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                                                                                                                                      General Secretary

                                                                                                       Date : 16th May 2016

To,                                                                                                                               

Mr S Srivastava,

Executive Director (P),

LIC of India,

Central Office,

Mumbai.

Dear Sir,


Re : Pension arrears and difference of commutation value due

to wage revision.


We are very sorry to write this letter to you as even after more than four months of the notification of the wage revision effective from 01/08/2012, pension arrears and difference of commutation value to eligible retirees has not been paid.


We are informed that necessary resolution for the purpose was passed in the LIC Board meeting held at New Delhi on 21st March, 2016. Since then it is almost 2 months and no instruction in this regard is issued.


Eligible retirees are very much restive and agitated for this inordinate delay.


We lodge our strong resentment and demand that instructions for release of pension arrears and difference of commuted value to post 01/08/2012 retirees be issued forthwith.


We hope you will please give immediate attention to the matter.


Thanking you.

                                                                                                                                         Yours faithfully
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                                                                                                                                      General Secretary

